
Crookfur Hut Project 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  
 
We, the Pupil Leaders, are writing to inform you that we were keen to rebuild 
the hut in the upper school playground. The wooden planks that make the wall 
and structure of the hut have been worn out and broken off therefore there are 
holes and gaps in the walls. We feel that the hut has seen better days. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are looking for your help to rebuild the hut and would appreciate any of the 
following:  
 

 donations of wooden decking planks and rolling tar for roofing.  

 help to reconstruct the hut using the above materials.  

 help to paint the new hut once it has been reconstructed. 

 donations of outdoor fairy lights, solar lights and plant pots for the 
exterior. 

 
If you can donate, help or even provide us with some expert advice then 
please contact the Pupil Leadership Team by emailing Mrs Jamieson at 
SchoolMail@crookfur.e-renfrew.sch.uk and we will get in touch with you. Any 
help would be very much appreciated!  
 
The hut would be new, safe, fresh and clean! It would let the pupils use it 
more frequently and have a better range of activity in the playground.  
 

Thank you for reading,  
Crookfur Primary School’s Pupil Leaders. 
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